
P-22 Memorial Sculpture
steve winter

CALL FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE

P-22’s miraculous journey across two of Los Angeles’  
busiest freeways and his incredible story of survival 

against all odds captured the imagination of Angelenos — 
and people from all over the world. He inspired a new ethic  

of coexistence, and his plight led to the support for the 
building of the Wallis Annenberg Wildlife Crossing. 

 
The National Wildlife Federation’s #SaveLACougars campaign and  

Friends of Griffith Park are partnering to help create and fund a memorial where the  
Los Angeles community and beyond can celebrate their personal connections to P-22.

Artists are encouraged to submit a proposal to be  
considered for the ultimate creation of this memorial. 

Details on back 



Memorial Site

Memorial Site

Looking North
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The preferred sculpture location is  
behind the Griffith Park Visitor Center 
Auditorium, as described below. While  
the sculpture location is subject to 
change, this location is the intended  
location for installation and is highly 
preferred by the project team. Applicants 
should structure submissions around  
the preferred location.

Artists can view site 
at the Griffith Park 
Visitor Center at:  
Griffith Park  
4730 Crystal Springs Dr, 
Los Angeles, CA 90027.

Proposals must include:
•	 Name and contact information of artist
•	 Biography and statement of qualifications
•	 Statement outlining artist’s connection to P-22
•	 Estimated cost—estimated cost not to exceed $100,000,  

preference for less. Please provide breakdown:
	 - Artist fee
	 - Fabrication cost estimate
	 - Installation cost estimate
•	 Estimated timelines to create, fabricate and install
•	 Whether fabrication or installation is provided by artist  

or other party/parties 

Proposals must also comply 
with these parameters:
•	 Sculpture must represent a reasonable likeness of P-22 or P-22’s 

face (no abstractions)
•	 Sculpture size must fit the site, physically and aesthetically 
•	 Must be fabricated to withstand the weather given the outside setting 
•	 Must be durable and damage resistant to extent possible
•	 Must address safety concerns for sculptures, given public access
•	 Sculpture must minimize vulnerability to theft and defacing in its  

design and installation
•	 No wood or other highly flammable materials

Submission deadline for initial qualification is January 31, 2025
Installation target date is P-22 Day, 2025, if possible

For questions, please contact Beth Pratt at: p22mountainlion@nwf.org

Miguel Ordeñana


